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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, March 8, 2018 3:24 PM
To: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul); Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul)
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: FW: VB1807, 1786 Hawthorne Avenue East
Attachments: dl-1786 Hawthorne.pdf

Can one of you enter this for the April 3 Legislative Hearing?  See e-mail below.   
 
The appellant is Rania Emran, 651-755-4478.  He said that he missed the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday because he 
didn’t get notice of the hearing.  Someone later told him about the hearing.  He thinks he didn’t get his mail because of a 
snow plow and mailbox issue.  Some of his mail was ruined.   
 
Thank you.  –Racquel 
 

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 3:00 PM 
To: 'alexaqel@comcast.net' 
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings (LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us) 
Subject: VB1807, 1786 Hawthorne Avenue East 
 
Rania Emran, 
 
As we discussed, this matter is laid over to the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, April 3, 2018, 9:00 a.m.  The hearing will 
be held in Room 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN  55102.   
 
I don’t think this matter will be laid over again, so please plan on attending.   
 
Have a good day. 
 
Racquel Naylor 
City Council Offices 
Suite 310 City Hall/Courthouse 
15 Kellogg Boulevard West 
Saint Paul, MN  55102 
Phone:  651-266-8585 
Fax:  651-266-8574 
 
 
 


